WCHS Principal Board Meeting Report 10-9-2025



- The current enrollment is 16 students which is up one from last month.
- Students have begun their CSL-20 Identity, Culture, & Education class at Butte College, exploring themes of personal identity, cultural awareness, and the role of education in shaping society.
- Our hands-on science experiences continue with exciting outdoor learning opportunities. Upcoming trips include a visit to the Coleman Fish Hatchery on October 16 to learn about the fall salmon run, as well as our regular monthly excursion to the Sacramento Wildlife Refuge to observe native wildlife and habitats.
- The annual Halloween "Spooktacular" Carnival is scheduled for October 31 at the WCHS basketball court. This festive event is designed for preschool aged children and will feature games, activities, and themed entertainment, providing a safe and fun community experience.